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January 19, 2008

Dear Families,

We are so happy you are coming to the Strengthening Families Program beginning this Tuesday.  The program will be held at the Bluff View School in Prairie du Chien.   We will try to meet you at the door, but if we don’t, take the first hall to the left and wind all the way around to the end of it.  We will have green signs put up for you to follow.  Some of your students will know where the rooms are if they know it is Mrs. Kluesner and Mr. Hanson’s rooms.

We are planning on pizza for our meal the first night.  We will start serving at 5:30, but don’t worry if you are running a little late.  However, we will need to be ready to start the program right at 6:00.  Your younger children can eat with us before they head into the child care room, which is in the same area we will be in.  While we do have some activities for them, they are certainly welcomed to bring appropriate things from home to do.   We will all be finished by 8:00 p.m.  

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to call Robin Bernhard at Family Resource Center (357-2136) or Jane Schaaf at UW-Extension (326-0223).

If you know of any other family who is interested in joining the program, just have them call either one of us as well.

We are both very much looking forward to seeing you on Tuesday evening!

Warm Regards,

Jane and Robin[image: image2.png]
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